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1 March 2014
To Whom It May Concern

This letter is to confirm that Mr. / Ms._ CHERNENMN Ik ANASTALCIA has
been invited to participate in the IPSC World Handgun Shooting Championship to be hosted by Universal

Shpoting Academy at 4300 Hwy 630 East, Frostproof, Florida 33843 from 6-19 October 2014.

The abovenamed person is a member in good standing of the IPSC organisation in their region of

residence, a sister organization of the United States Practical Shooting Association.

For more information about the championship, piease visit our website www.worldshootusa.com or

contact me by email worldshootusa@yahoo.com or telephone 1-863-528-0425.

Sincerely,

Frank W. Garcia
+ Match Director



